
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

2.1 New Zealand Police

Inspector Graham Cairns updated the Board on the latest crime statistics for the Papanui Police
District along with information on two recent road fatalities on McLeans Island Road and Clyde
Road.

Local police were involved with the Royal visit and ongoing liaison on security matters was
occurring with Deep Freeze at the airport where police numbers had recently been increased.
The Police volunteers were continuing to provide a valuable support service and the local
community watch was also operating well with good numbers of volunteers. Police had
attended and taken action to disperse the large gathering of young people that had recently
occurred at Elmwood Park.

Members asked a number of questions of Inspector Cairns on the above matters and the
Chairman thanked him for his presentation of information.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


